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April 2, 2010
MEMORANDUM
TO: Will Pippen
Security Development Corp.
8480 Baltimore National Pike
Ellicott City, MD 21041

FROM: Brian Baker, R.S.
Bureau of Environmental Health
Well and Septic Program

RE: 6200 Waterloo Road
Columbia, MD 21045
M. 37, G. 14, P. 246
Demolition of Existing House

This is to advise that the Howard County Health Department recommends
issuance of the demolition permit for the above referenced property.

The dwelling has been connected to public water. The septic system that was
currently being used on the above referenced property must be properly abandoned; i.e.
pumped, collapsed and filled with clean fill. This may be completed during the
demolition phase if not already completed. Documentation of this must be submitted

for our records.

If any other wells or septic systems are found during site work, please notify this
office immediately.
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